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NEWS FROM CHRIS:  

12/15/03  I'm still in Jordan with adequate Internet access.  

I spent a good day talking to university librarians in Amman to see how they 
can help Iraqi libraries.  Amman is modern and easy for a visitor.  The 
population is quite cosmopolitan and used to visitors.  The food is good and 
the weather cool with some rain at night.  The Center where I am staying has 
resident a number of American scholars, so the company is fun.  Tell Keith the 
camera is working well.  Ps give my best to everyone.

12/17/03   He is in Iraq -- going about everywhere with armed guard. He's fine 
-- taking pictures! Laurie(his wife)

HUMAN RESOURCE SERVICES 2003 - 2004 CATALOG:

A copy of this catalog is available to borrow.  Please see the office staff to sign it out and return it to the 
information shelf under the Sign In/Out board.  There are many subjects including communication, 
management, performance reviews, presentation skills, and health + wellness.  The registration forms, on 
the back, can be copied; no need to take the originals!

HOLIDAY WINE AND CHEESE EXTRAS :

There are many crackers and desserts that you are encouraged to eat.  They are in the break room of the 
Director's Office.  Those of you who brought wine for yesterday's event may wish to take it home.  We 
don't want anyone's blood alcohol to be too high before driving home.

 Wishing you and your families joyful holidays times together !

Happy Chanukkah, Merry Christmas, Happy Ramadan and Kwanzaa, and to all a  
Happy, Healthy Successful New Year !






